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Tennessee Weekly Legislative Update, 2/26 – 3/01, 2024 

Another Day, Another Dollar 
Happy Leap Year! This week we celebrated the addition of an extra workday in 2024; the 
legislature was no exception.  
 
Mark Green No Longer Retiring 
Notably, U.S. Representative Mark Green is no longer retiring from his position in Congress; 
despite his retirement plans that he announced two weeks ago. Green states, “While my strong 
desire was to leave Congress at the end of this year, since my announcement, I have received 
countless calls from constituents, colleagues, and President Trump urging me to reconsider.” 
Representative Green is now actively seeking re-election to continue serving the interests of the 
people of Tennessee.  


